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Comments: as an equestrian i expect to share the trails with others, and have no problem with this.  And i can

understand the desire to make the forests more accessible to those who otherwise may not have the athletic

abilities required to safely navigate in these areas.  

 

Most of the trails i ride have designations w/r to type of use.  I feel that since the eBikes have motors, they belong

on trails designated for Motor Vehicles. They are not mountain bikes, they are electronic motor based machines.

Allowing Motorized Bicycles on non-motorized trails will only open the door for all Motorized vehicles to be

allowed on trails that are not designated for motorcycle use.  equestrians, hikers and true mountain bicyclists will

no longer have safe trails to traverse.  separation of available options is ok to have 


